
From: BRUNELLI, LESLIE <LGBRUNEL@mailbox.sc.edu>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/25/2013 11:27:34 AM
Subject: RE: PEBA's Latest Plan Year 2015 Projections

Christian,
 
Thank you so much for the information. Very valuable.
 
I appreciate your time earlier this week.
 
Please let me know if we can provide any additional information for the USC System.
 
-Leslie
 

Leslie Brunelli
 
Associate Vice President for Business & Finance
 
University Finance Director
 
University of South Carolina
 
Osborne Administration Building, 208C
 
Columbia, SC 29208
 
803-777-1967
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Soura, Christian [mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2013 12:11 PM
 
To: WALTON, ED; WALKER III, TREY; BRUNELLI, LESLIE
 
Subject: PEBA's Latest Plan Year 2015 Projections
 

We just received an update from PEBA with their latest projections for the 2015 plan year. These 
models reflect a smaller impact on the FY 2014-15 budget, but also (speaking to Column II here) a 
variant on a grandfathered plan in which the allowable inflationary increases in deductibles, co-pays, 
etc. would be made.
 

I wanted to pass this along, since it replaces the August projections we shared earlier. Thanks.
 

CLS
 

Christian L. Soura
 
Deputy Chief of Staff
 

mailto:BRUNELLI,%20LESLIE%20%3CLGBRUNEL@mailbox.sc.edu%3E
mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov


(803) 543-0792
 
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: xerox5755@gov.sc.gov [mailto:xerox5755@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2013 12:48 PM
 
To: Soura, Christian
 
Subject: Scan from a Xerox WorkCentre
 

Please open the attached document. It was scanned and sent to you using a Xerox WorkCentre.
 

Attachment File Type: PDF
 

WorkCentre Location: machine location not set	
 
Device Name: XRX0000AAF329B0	
 

For more information on Xerox products and solutions, please visit http://www.xerox.com



